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Hello,
I would like to be able to get in contact with Lisa Gaskin regarding PSE
 LNG (Puget LNG) regarding changing provisions for the merger
 agreement when they were purchased by the Macquarie group in 2008.
We understand the UTC hearing this Friday has been canceled. These
 hearings are not on the public calendar at the UTC and we repeatedly
 asked for that information. Please let us know how we can get access to
 hearing information and if there is public comment opportunity.
Thank you so much
Regards
 
Claudia Riedener
253-274-0655
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